
Gairloch was a-buzz with young superheroes keen to

show off their super powers. The recent annual charity

fundraiser organised by Auskick Coordinator Danielle

Priestly raised a total of $1,165.40 to go to Fair Game

Australia who help communities in need to get active

and healthy!

Newsletter

Superheroes for A Day!
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AMPJFC Milestones 
Throughout  the  season  AMPJFC  proudly  recognises  the  dedicat ion  of  players  who  have  achieved  Game

Milestones .  Congratulat ions  to  the  fo l lowing  players:

Finnlay Kerr Year 7 Alex Rijks Year 7 Judd Logan Year 8

Jaspar Hugill Year 9

Adam Fowler Year 8

Lachlan Biagioni Year 11 Kye Osterhage Year 11

JFinnlay Kerr Year 7

Ben Molinari Year 8

Micah Renton Year 8

Bryce Jakovich Year 8

Felix Oh Year 8 William Renton Year 8



AMPJFC Milestones 
Throughout  the  season  AMPJFC  proudly  recognises  the  dedicat ion  of  players  who  have  achieved  Game  Milestones .

Congratulat ions  to  the  fo l lowing  players:

Sammy Daddow Year 11Tom Dowling Year 9

Matthew Cain Year 11
This weekend, Sunday 20th September at
11:15am, Year 11 Caleb Gorman will
celebrate his magnificent football career
with AMPJFC at Shirley Strickland Oval
Ardross, running through the 150
Milestone banner, representing the
number of games he has played in the
brown and gold as a junior.
To honour this auspicious occasion
AMPJFC would like to invite all of our
members, friends and players to join us as
we celebrate Caleb’s 150 Game Milestone
Banner run prior to the Year 11 game
which is due to start at 11:30. We ask all
players to present at Shirley Strickland by
11am in their Hawk's playing jumper. The
players will form a guard of honour as
Caleb makes his way from the club room
at Shirley, through the banner and onto
the ground prior to the game.



K I C K  L I K E
A  G I R L



The competition for boys from sports such as soccer and the move to single age groups challenged the
smaller junior clubs to field teams. Applecross and Mount Pleasant JFCs already had a history of ad hoc
mergers for older age groups through the 1970s and early 1980s and it was clear that there was going to
be a consolidation of clubs in this area. 
The East Fremantle Junior Football Council understood these pressures and supported consolidation to
enable clubs to be sustainable. The first merging in the area took place between Ardross and Brentwood
JFCs at the end of 1981 to form the Karoonda JFC (which in recent years has renamed itself Booragoon
JFC). 
Discussion on merging Applecross and Mt Pleasant occurred during 1985 and agreement was reached to
merge the clubs at the end of that season. Agreement was reached that the 9s-13s would play at Gairloch
Oval and 14s-17s would play at Shirley Strickland Oval. Training for the 9s, 10s and 11s would be at
Gairloch Oval and all other teams at Shirley Strickland Oval. 
Importantly, both clubs agreed to retire their current jumpers which for Applecross was the St Kilda style
jumper and for Mount Pleasant the black and yellow coloured jumper and return to the Hawthorn style
jumper and colours and called the merged club the “Hawks”.

Stories from the Club’s 68-year history
The merger of Applecross 

and Mt Pleasant JFCs
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Did you know that our
Gairloch Clubrooms, home to
the AMPJFC is 21 years old??

 
Our Clubrooms are a result of
community contributions and
government grants. We are
grateful for our amazing Hawks’
family, past and present. We
hope to celebrate our wonderful
history of all those connected to
our Club’s past as we proceed to
our new digs at Shirley Strickland
some time during season 2021,
bringing with us all the
memorabilia, leaving behind a
little bit of our heart❤ .

SUNDAY 18TH OCTOBER  2PM@GAIRLOCH

AMPJFC Celebrating 21 Years 
at Gaorlpch Clubrooms


